
The Valley Primary School 

Newsletter

Diary Dates
March
4th March – World Book Day

14th March – Class Two Trip to Chester

21st March – Class One Trip to the Potteries Museum
24th March – Class Three Trip to Apedale

25th March – Mother's Day Coffee Morning

April
1st April – Spring reports go out

Thursday 7th April – School closes for Easter

Friday 8th April – INSET Day
Follow us on social media

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Welcome to this week’s newsletter, there is lots of 

information, updates and dates for your diaries included. 

Birthdays

We would like to wish a very happy birthday to…

Henry, Reuben, Theo, Wilf, Greta, Hett ie & Violet

All of whom have a birthday in February.

We hope you have a fantast ic day.

'Yummy' dinners

Thank you, Kat, for all the 'yummy' theme dinners you have made for 

us this week. We loved the pancakes on shrove Tuesday and the 
magic custard on World Book Day.

Stars of the Week

Our stars from Friday 4th March 2022

Class 1 – Lydia and Seb
Class 2 – Reuben and William

Class 3 – Ethan and Freya

Ground Clean Up Morning

As signs of spring begin to emerge it  is t ime to t idy up our grounds. 
There are lots of jobs to be done from cleaning, raking and planting. 
We will be holding a clean-up morning soon, date to be confirmed.

Free tea or coffee, cake or biscuits for everyone who attends!



Need to speak to a member of staff?

We continue to use our class email addresses to send and receive 
correspondence.

Staff do their best to check these emails daily during term t ime and from 
t ime to t ime during holiday periods.

We respectfully ask that you consider the t imes which emails/messages 
are sent to staff.

Class One – valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Two – valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk
Class Three – valleyclass3@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Forest School Mud Kitchen

We need to re-stock our forest school mud 
kitchen, if you have any old saucepans, bowls, 

spoons, spatulas etc., they would be very 

much appreciated.

Whole School Photograph
To mark our 130th Birthday we will be having a whole 

school photograph on 30th June 2022. These will be a 
real special keepsake should you choose to purchase a 

copy.

World Book Day
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Absence

It is v ital that you telephone 
the office on the first day of 
absence if your child is not in 
school.


